STATE OF CALIFORNIA GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco CA 94102-3298

The California Center For Sustainable Energy(Ccse)
ELC (Corp ID 930)

Status of Advice Letter 141E
As of June 12, 2023

Subject:  Proposed Revisions to the Solar On Multifamily Affordable Housing (SOMAH) Program
Handbook and Program Implementation Plan pursuant to Decision (D.)23-03-007.

Division Assigned: Energy
Date Filed: 04-19-2023
Date to Calendar: 04-21-2023

Authorizing Documents:  D2303007

Authorizing Documents: D1712022

Disposition: Accepted
Effective Date: 05-19-2023

Resolution Required: No
Resolution Number:  None
Commission Meeting Date:  None

CPUC Contact Information:
edtariffunit@cpuc.ca.gov

AL Certificate Contact Information:
Sephra Ninow

(858) 244-1186
sephra.ninow@energycenter.org



STATE OF CALIFORNIA GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco CA 94102-3298

To: Energy Company Filing Advice Letter
From: Energy Division PAL Coordinator

Subject: Your Advice Letter Filing

The Energy Division of the California Public Utilities Commission has processed your
recent Advice Letter (AL) filing and is returning an AL status certificate for your records.

The AL status certificate indicates:

Advice Letter Number

Name of Filer

CPUC Corporate ID number of Filer

Subject of Filing

Date Filed

Disposition of Filing (Accepted, Rejected, Withdrawn, etc.)

Effective Date of Filing

Other Miscellaneous Information (e.g., Resolution, if applicable, etc.)

The Energy Division has made no changes to your copy of the Advice Letter Filing; please
review your Advice Letter Filing with the information contained in the AL status certificate,
and update your Advice Letter and tariff records accordingly.

Allinquiries to the California Public Utilities Commission on the status of your Advice
Letter Filing will be answered by Energy Division staff based on the information contained
in the Energy Division's PAL database from which the AL status certificate is generated. If
you have any questions on this matter please contact the:

Energy Division's Tariff Unit by e-mail to
edtariffunit@cpuc.ca.gov



